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ERIE PARENT ROUNDABOUT LANE CLOSURE 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – Road construction is scheduled to take place on the roundabout at Erie 

Street and Parent Avenue. As a result, the westbound lane of Erie Street at Parent Avenue will be 

inaccessible to transit services. Construction is estimated to begin on Thursday, May 9, 2024 and is 

expected to be complete by end of day Thursday, June 6, 2024. Starting at the beginning of service 

on Thursday, May 9, 2024 the following detour will be in effect for the Central 3: 

 

Central 3 

Eastbound 

 

Regular route  

 

Central 3 

Westbound 

 

Regular route on Richmond to 

Left on Gladstone to 

Right on Giles to  

Right on Howard to  

Left on Erie to  

Regular route 

 

Please note:  Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Persons may contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, to help with any questions 

regarding schedule delays, or contact 311 for assistance. 
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